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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Archie & Preeya 

Class 2 

Jessie-Gee & 

Malaki 

Class 3 

Milan, Mia-Mai & 

Mya 

Class 4 

Faith & Esther 

Class 5 

Izabelle & Jacob 

Class 6 

Mina & Logan 

Nursery 

Ieva & Adnan 
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Newsletter 
 

Friday 11th January 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 94.34% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 3 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we 
are looking out 
for people who 

keep trying 
even when it is 

difficult 

Welcome back to everyone after the Christmas and New Year 
holiday. A big welcome also to our new children and their families 
who have started in Nursery and school this week. We have also 
welcomed two new members of staff this week. Mrs Jones is 
teaching in Nursery and Miss Carpenter is teaching Class 5. 
The children have been busy this week telling us all about their 
Christmas presents and getting started on their new topics for 
this term.  

On Wednesday everyone in school and nursery enjoyed an ‘out 
of this world’ experience! A planetarium visited school as part 
of the prize won by Hadiza last term. Children took part in 
different experiences involving looking at stars, planets and 
space. They all really enjoyed the experiences and learning 
more about space. 

DEADLINE TUESDAY 15TH JANUARY 
Starting School September 2019 

 

If you have a child born between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 
2015 you must apply online at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions.  

Even if your child is in our nursery you must apply online by 15th 
January 2019. 

 

If you have any questions or do not have access to the internet please 
talk to Nursery staff who will be able to help you. 

Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 
School) using the same online system.  

 

7:45—8:45  
£2 per day 

 
 

More information available 
in the school office.  

To help keep pupils and parents safe on the 
school site we request that you do not drive 
onto the school site at the start or end of 
the day or nursery session. Please do not 
park in the Children’s Centre car park. 

 

Parking is for permit holders only. Disabled parking spaces are available 
in the car park by the Nursery entrance and the Children’s Centre car 
park. If you need to use one of these spaces please talk to the school 
office to request a permit and make sure you also display a valid blue 
badge. Blue badges should only be used if the person it belongs to is 

getting out of the car to collect a child.  
 

We have received advice about action we can take if parents persist in 
driving on to school grounds without a permit. This can involve banning a 

parent from the school site or the police taking action. 

Please make sure your 
child has a warm coat, 

hat and gloves in school 
or nursery every day. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fimg%2F957928.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Ffree-star-cliparts.html&docid=4jLBISp_J1svNM&tbnid=CBTfvAemN2nmZM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwitkIOlgq7fAhWKZ1AKHSqoA0EQMwhdKAAwAA.

